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Docket No. 20170039-TP - Document Filing 

Please file the attached letter in Docket No. 20170039-TP. The letter is Sprint s official notice to 
the Commission of its desire to extend the current Contract to Provide Telecommunications 
Relay Service and Caption Telecommunications Service from March 1, 2021 through February 
28, 2022, pursuant to the existing rates, terms and conditions. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 
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January 22, 2020 

Curtis J. Williams 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

RE: Agreement to Provide TRS to Florida - Extension Notice 

Dear Mr. Williams: 

Sprint 

Sprint Communications Company, L.P. ("Sprint") and the Florida Public Service Commission 
("Commission") are parties to the Agreement to Provide Telecommunications Relay Service 
and Caption Telecommunications Service to Florida ("Agreement"). The initial three (3) year 
term of this Agreement is due to expire on February 28, 2021. Pursuant to Section 2 
("Contract Term") of the Agreement and Section A.9. ("Term of Contract") of the Request for 
Proposal, this letter shall serve as official notice to the Commission that Sprint desires to 
extend the Agreement for a one-year extension period effective March 1, 2021 through 
February 28, 2022 pursuant to the existing rates. terms and conditions. 

If the Commission is in agreement with this extension, Sprint anticipates that the parties will 
execute a formal amendment to the Agreement for the extension term. Should you have any 
questions or concerns regarding this matter. please do not hesitate to contact your Sprint 
Accessibility Client Director, Jeff Branch at jeffrey.branch@sprint.com. 

Sincerely, 

!//// // J/tg:~~tO 
Michaela Clairmonte, CPCM 
Manager, Contracts Negotiations 
Sprint 

Cc: Jeffrey Branch, Sprint Accessibility 
Maggie Schoolar, Sprint Accessibility 




